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Donation 

New Zealand Bird Rescue is set to benefit by 

$3,000 thanks to fashion designer and 

philanthropist, Annah Stretton.  

Over the course of a 10 day campaign, over 

2000 nominations were submitted from  

individuals throughout New Zealand in a bid 

to secure their chosen charity a slice of a 

$30,000 gift pool in a campaign created and 

hosted by Stretton.  

The team at NZ Bird Rescue were delighted 

to find out that the Charity had been  

nominated and that Annah had selected 

NZBR as one of the Charities to receive 

$3,000.  This donation will be put to great 

use and is very much appreciated.  Thanks 

Annah and to our supporters for the  

nominations! www.annahstretton.co.nz 

 

 

 

Round the Bays 2014 

Join Team NZ Bird Rescue in this years 

Round the Bays charity fun run and 

walk!  It is a great way to get fit and 

support the birds and our charity at the 

same time.  This is a well known event 

and we would love it if you and your 

friends and family would join up with our 

team ‘NZ Bird  

Rescue’ when you 

sign up.  It should be 

a great day for  

everyone and your 

involvement goes a 

long way towards 

helping us increase 

the awareness of the work that Bird  

Rescue does.  For more information  

visit : www.roundthebays.co.nz  

Sunday, March 9th 2014 

Thank you 

Due to the large volume of birds coming  

through our doors and all the hard work the 

team have been doing to keep up with the 

growing demands of our charity, this year 

the Board of Trustees made the tough  

decision to implement an 8am to 5pm policy 

for the Green Bay Hospital.  We now shut 

our gates at 5pm—this enables our team to 

be able to finish work in the Centre most 

nights before 10pm.  Thanks to A.C. Martian 

Metal Works who very kindly donated their 

time and materials to fixing our gate at the 

bottom of our driveway.  We now have 

gates that meet in the middle and are able 

to be shut at 5pm - great job guys! 

 

 

 

 

www.acmartian.co.nz 

2014 Thank You Cards 
NZ Bird Rescue is very lucky to have some 

wonderfully talented people on our  

volunteer team!  We love to say thank you 

to the community and businesses that  

support our charity - without your support 

we simply would not be able to continue to 

keep our doors open and treat the  

thousands of New Zealand 

birds that need our help 

each year.  Emma  

Scheltema has designed 

the cards for us this year 

and with the help of Fresh 

Choice Glen Eden who 

have donated $50 to our 

Charity—we will be able to get the ball  

rolling and order our first set of thank you 

cards.  For more of Emmas artwork and 

commissions visit : drawingescape.com 

Tax credits 

The end of the financial 

year is March 31st and 

now is the time to be 

thinking about making a 

charitable donation if 

you want to be eligible 

for a tax credit in this 

financial year. 

If you make a donation 

of NZD $5 or more to 

NZBRCT before March 

31st and ask for a      

receipt you can then 

apply for a tax credit. 

The tax credit is 33.33% 

of the value of the 

amount that you  

donate, so if you donate 

$9 you would get $3 

back at tax time!  

Donations made to 

NZBRCT through 

Givealittle are also  

eligible and you will  

automatically  get a tax 

receipt in your email 

after making the  

donation—so things 

couldn't be simpler  - 

why not make a  

donation today!

www.givealittle.co.nz 

Or email our Office 

Manager for a receipt : 

renee@birdrescue.org.nz 

12-3029-0421056-50 

facebook.com/ 

NZBRCT 



 Aviaries 
NZBR would love donated aviaries to use at the centre or to pass on to our foster 

homes.  We are looking to set up people with aviaries who can take birds from our 

centre to raise at their own properties.  This would benefit us by freeing up aviaries 

at the Green Bay Hospital especially over the Spring and Summer months.  If you 

have an aviary or two in good condition that you would like to donate to our  

charity, please contact : info@birdrescue.org.nz 

‘Peeps’ 

Office Manager  

Renee Henderson  

renee@birdrescue.org.nz 

Hospital Manager  

Lyn Macdonald, QSM 

(09) 816 9219 x1 

lyn@birdrescue.org.nz 

For advice 

Hilary Stollery 

(09) 262 2260 

hilary@birdrescue.org.nz 

Volunteer Manager 

Martyn Taylor  

martyn@birdrescue.org.nz 

Adoptions inquiries 

Kim Macdonald  

trademe@birdrescue.org.nz 

Volunteer Groundsman 

Ray Smith, QSM 

Website:  

www.birdrescue.org.nz 

“on mended wings we set you free …” 

Donations are appreciated : 12-3029-0421056-50 

Little Ruru 

 

 

 

Little Ruru arrived on the 14th of December as a tiny ball of fluff.  It fit easily in the 

palm of a hand and it was the youngest Morepork chick ever received by the Green 

Bay Hospital.  It has now been at the centre for over a month and we are being very 

careful not to imprint Little Ruru as it is our goal to return it back to the wild for its 

second chance at life.   This little Morepork chick has had quite a big following on 

our Facebook page, we have now posted 4 videos of it which has attracted  

thousands of views and a lot of shares! It has been really interesting watching it 

grow up at the centre.  From a freshly hatched chick, to a young bird that is now 

loosing all its baby feathers and looking more like an adult every day.   Soon it will 

be sent to a foster home in the country where it will be put into a flight aviary in 

preparation for its return to the wild.  We will miss Little Ruru but will also be happy 

to see it go.  “On mended wings we set you free …” 

Summer 

Bat Walk  
Did you know 

there are bats in 

the Waitakere 

Ranges? Some lucky volunteers attended one of the 

Auckland Councils "Summer Bat Walks", where the NZ 

long-tailed bat (Chalinolobus tuberculatus) put on 

some stunning acrobatic displays. After sharing lots of 

amazing information on bats and a few good bat puns, 

the ranger took our group for a night walk in Cascade 

Kauri Park. There the forest came alive, with no  

shortage of weta, glow worms, freshwater crayfish, 

and massive spiders!  Due to limited numbers on this 

bat walk another one is set for our vollies next year! 

NZ Bird Rescue 2014 ! 

White Penguin  
This Little Blue Penguin has 

an unusual white colour.  It 

has been Vet assessed and 

it could be due to sun 

bleaching.  It needs to put 

on a lot of weight and go 

through a moult before it 

can be  released to the wild. 


